Cyclox is looking for new trustees

Following the retirement of our Treasurer, Cyclox is seeking new Oxford-based trustees who are committed to improving cycling in Oxford. In particular we need someone with financial and fundraising experience, but we welcome trustees with other experience too.

About the role

This is a voluntary role, initially for three years, with the potential for a second term. It involves attending monthly board meetings, and in the case of the Treasurer, time to process employee paperwork. Reasonable expenses are reimbursed.

About Cyclox

Cyclox is the voice of cycling in Oxford. We support more people to cycle in Oxford, more often and more safely.

This is how we work towards our mission:

- Advocate: We lobby key decision makers such as the City and County Councils and the two universities to raise awareness of cycling and to call for better cycling provision.
- Collaborate: We work with local active travel groups, the universities and other partners.
- Engage: We listen to and learn from our members and communities.

How to apply

Please email honsec@cyclox.org with cv and reasons for applying. Interviews will be held in person in early October.

Cyclox welcomes applications from candidates of all backgrounds, experiences, and perspectives. We do not discriminate on the grounds of sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, race, ethnicity, disability, marital status, pregnancy, parental status, religion, or belief.

If you require any reasonable adjustment during the application or interview process, please contact us at honsec@cyclox.org to discuss your requirements. Please let us know if you require any of the documentation in an alternative format.